
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE: Regarding change from Priest Reference Form (PRF) to Certificate of Catholic 
Practice (CCP) 

The Certificate of Catholic Practice (CCP) is to be used with immediate effect when applying to          
St John XXIII Catholic Primary School. The previous Priest Reference Form (PRF) will no longer be 
accepted. 

The reason for the change is to ensure uniformity and clarity by Admission Authorities of schools and 
colleges regarding religious practice. 


